
<2025 [3rd News]> UOEH organized a group training program for Thai partner institutions (Posted on 
February 25, 2025) 
From February 17 to 20, UOEH organized a group training program on occupational health in Japan for 28 
participants, including medical doctors, public health nurses, and graduate students, from three Thai partner 
institutions with which we have concluded academic exchange agreements: the Department of Disease Control of 
the Ministry of Public Health, the Faculty of Public Health at Thammasat University, and the Faculty of Public 
Health at Mahidol University. In addition to lectures on the history and system of Japanese occupational health, we 
conducted tours of our campus facilities. We also visited the Nishinihon Occupational Health Service Center and 
the Yaskawa Electric Corporation Nakama Plant which provided a valuable opportunity to observe occupational 
health practices in Japan. This training program significantly enhanced participants' understanding of occupational 
health while offering a valuable platform for networking and future collaborations. We would like to take this 
opportunity to express our gratitude to our colleagues and all those involved for their cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Commemorative photograph with all participants 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction of UOEH                          Visit to anechoic chamber 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tour at YASKAWA Nakama Plant 


